Avalon
St. Mary’s,
I1.0O.S. TR21 ONE

To the Senior Planning and Development Officer,
Town Hall

St. Mary’s

1.0.S. TR21 OLW

9™ May 2016.

Dear Sir,
Planning Ref. P/16/038/FUL
Sunholme, St. Mary’s

With reference to the re-submission of the refused application P/16/003/FUL we
would like to make a couple of comments;

* we feel the revised plan is in keeping with the area and welcome the design,

* however we are disappointed the ridge height will exceed that of the existing
building.

Our disappointment arises as we were restricted to original roof height when we put
the dormer windows into our dwelling, Avalon We were firmly told these two
buildings were considered to be a pair — hence the need to keep the ridge height the
same.
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